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Cape Air Announces Added Holiday Service Between 

New York and Nantucket, MA 

 
October 1, 2024 – In anticipation of the ever-popular Nantucket Stroll, Cape Air is pleased to 
announce that it is increasing flight capacity on its routes between New York and  Nantucket, MA. 
Beginning December 5, 2024, the airline will add flight services between John F. Kennedy Airport 
(JFK)  and Nantucket (ACK) as well as White Plains (HPN) and Nantucket, to accommodate the surge 
in travelers heading to the island to attend this favorite holiday event. With these increased flights, 
travelers will have greater flexibility and convenience in traveling to the island to attend the holiday 
festivities. 
 
The new schedule will include nonstop flights between JFK and Nantucket on Thursday, December 5, 
and Friday, December 6 with return flights on Sunday, December 8, and Monday, December 9, for 
those who want their stroll to linger past the weekend. 
 
For those who prefer the convenience of flying out of Westchester County, there will be two nonstop 
flights available on Thursday, December 5, and Friday, December 6 along with nonstop flights 
returning to White Plains on Sunday, December 8, and Monday, December 9. 

“Our commitment to the communities we serve is at the heart of everything we do,” said Linda Markham, 
CEO and President of Cape Air. “We understand how important it is for families and friends to come 
together during the holidays and celebrate the traditions that are meaningful to them. We are proud to 
play a role in making these moments possible. Nantucket’s holiday events are a true delight, and we’re 
excited to offer our passengers more options to experience the island’s festive charm.” 

Passengers can book their reservations now on capeair.com or by calling 1-800-CAPEAIR. We look 
forward to welcoming you aboard and helping you enjoy a memorable holiday season on Nantucket! 

About Cape Air                                                                                                                       

Since 1989, Cape Air is one of the largest commuter airlines in the United States, serving 30 cities in the 
US and the Caribbean. The New England regional airline, based in Hyannis, Massachusetts, has grown 
from three flights a day between Provincetown and Boston in 1989 to a fleet of 98 aircraft, more than 300 
flights a day, and flying approximately 400,000 passengers annually. 
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